
   
 

 

 

 

Appointments for registered patients 
 

Your time with your doctor or nurse is precious and 
we would like to help you make the most of  it. 
 
Please bear in mind that: 
 
* Each appointment is for one patient only. 
 
* Our doctors’ and nurses’ appointments are 10 
minutes long, which is generally sufficient for one 
problem. If  you have more than one problem please 
let the doctor know at the start of  the consultation  
 
* The doctors and nurses try and run to time but the 
nature of  the work, and the needs of  other patients, 
means that sometimes they will be delayed. 
 
* Please help them with this by being on time for 
your appointment: we may not be able to see you if  
you arrive late. 
 
* Finally if  you are unable to keep an appointment 
please let us know as quickly as possible so that we 
can offer it to another patient. 
 
We hope this information enables you to make the 
best use of  our resources. 


